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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing as a concerned resident of Oregon to voice my strong opposition to SB 

243. I believe this bill represents an overreach that infringes upon the rights 

guaranteed by the Second Amendment of the United States Constitution. 

 

SB 243 proposes additional regulations that are not only unnecessary, but also 

redundant, as many of the issues it seeks to address are already covered under 

existing federal law. Implementing further restrictions at the state level serves only to 

confuse law-abiding citizens and adds undue burden without offering any meaningful 

improvements to public safety. 

 

I urge the committee to consider the constitutional implications and practical 

consequences of this bill. Please do not move forward with SB 243 and stand in 

defense of the fundamental and constitutional rights of Oregonians. 

 

Respectfully, 

Mathew Mullikin 

Resident, Sandy, Oregon 

 

 

 

 

 


